
Calendar of Events 
Thursday 28 October - Mr Matt Hobbs (Director of Education) 

visit. 

Thurs/ Fri 25/26 November - Year 6 Taster Days at  Walcha 

Central School. 

Due to the recent COVID outbreak all student excursions and day events 

have been postponed until further notice.  

Parents/Carers and community members must adhere to COVID  

restrictions and remain outside of school grounds.  
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School Photos 

Our students looked fantastic for our Tuesday morning photo shoot 

with Mrs Davidson.  All students were photographed in their school 

uniform as well as their 2021 NAIDOC shirts.  Photograph packs will 

be delivered to the school for distribution by the end of week 10. 

Check In Assessment 

Students in years 3, 5 & 6 have taken part in the Check In Assessment 

online testing opportunity.  Results of these tests will drive planning 

for future teaching and learning.  

Coastal Education Week 

This week we have been engaging with a number of speakers on the 

topic of ‘Coastal Education’.   All students have taken part in sessions 

on: the dangers of rips, sharks and fish information and stories from 

shark bite survivors.   

These are important information sessions as we live on the Northern 

Tablelands and may visit coastal areas in holiday times. 

Selective High School Placement for Year 7 entry in 2023 

Thinking of applying for a government selective high school for Year 

7 in 2023?  The application website opened on 19 October 2021.   

For more information or to apply online at: 

https://education.nsw.gov.au/public-schools/selective-high-schools

-and-opportunity-classes/year-7



Safe Respectful Learners

 

We now have a Defibrillator 

Woolbrook Public School now has its own  

Defibrillator. It is located on the corridor of the 

main building. If 

needed  please 

contact the School 

or Janelle smith. 

Playground Improvements 
Our playground is now a little bigger thanks 
to Mr Laurie and his trusty tractor.  We have 
been extending the playground to include a 
‘Yarning Circle’ next to the tennis court. The 
grounds have been cleared and the fence line 
realigned, ready to place our totem poles in 
the ground and surround them with bush 
tucker plants and indigenous. We will keep 
you updated on the development of the area 
and will hold a celebration when the time 
comes to officially open our ‘Dunghutti  
Yarning Circle’.  

 
 

Student of the Week! 

Alyssa Brown 

Great attention and always 

willing to have a go 

Student Of the Week! 

Brayden Greenhalgh 

For being in control of his 

learning 

Student Of the Week! 

Tiffany Towney  

For engaging with her 

Learning  

Student Of the Week!  

Nathaniel Worthington 

For always being kind to 

others 




